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As our customers request information concerning the status of Strata-Tac films with respect to California's Safe 
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (Proposition 65), we, in turn, request information from our 
suppliers. We have been notified that some materials (paper cores, particle board end flanges, and plywood), 
which we use to package our films, may contain some of the chemicals listed by the State of California under 
Proposition 65. Specifically, formaldehyde has been found in end flanges made from particle board. Since 
recycled materials are used in the manufacture of the paper cores, other chemicals on the Proposition 65 list 
may be present. While we have made no determination that any of the listed chemicals may be present and 
cause a significant health hazard, we are informing you as required by the act:	
  

"WARNING: Pursuant to the provisions of the California health and safety code, the materials used to package 
our polyester films may contain chemicals in trace quantities known to the State of California to cause cancer, 
birth defects or other reproductive harm."	
  

In addition to the above warning, we are providing additional information on acetaldehyde, which is formed as 
a by product during the manufacture of the polymer and is present in all polyester films at varying levels. Under 
Section 25249.10, the mere presence of a chemical does not constitute a need for warning. If there is no 
likelihood of exposure to the chemical, warning is not necessary. We have tested for acetaldehyde release from 
the film and have found that, unless the film is exposed to elevated temperatures for long time periods, no 
significant amount of acetaldehyde is released. Under normal conditions of use and ventilation,we would not 
expect release of acetaldehyde from the film to occur at levels which would be subject to Proposition 65 
requirements. For acetaldehyde, the "no significant risk" level adopted by the California health and welfare 
agency is 90 micrograms/day exposure.	
  

We trust that this letter provides sufficient information to meet your needs.  Strata-Tac Inc. remains committed 
to the safety and protection of people and the environment. If we can be of further assistance, please let us 
know. 


